
NOTICE OF SOUTH BROWARD HOSPITAL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WORKSHOP TOUR 

The public is advised that members of the Board of Commissioners, South 
Broward Hospital District, have been requested to attend a Board Workshop which will 
be conducted as a Tour of various facilities of the District.  The Tour will commence at 
1:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m., on November 18, 2019, at Memorial Healthcare System, 3111 
Stirling Road, Hollywood, Florida 33312.  Prior to the workshop tour, Commissioners 
and staff will have lunch at 12:15 p.m., at Memorial Healthcare System, Executive 
Conference Room, 3111 Stirling Road, Hollywood, Florida 33312. 

 The agenda for the workshop tour is a Community Relations Plunge tour of 
various system facilities.  The schedule of the facility locations will be posted on the 
MHS Website.  The individual Commissioners have tentatively indicated that they plan 
to attend the presentation. 

Members of the public are invited to attend the aforesaid meeting and tour and 
should be aware that the meeting and tour is subject to change or cancellation.  If any 
members of the public would like to attend the workshop tour, please contact the 
Executive Offices at 954-265-5805 - Attn: Cheryl, so we can obtain sufficient 
transportation for the public.   

Any person wishing to appeal any decision made by this commission with 
respect to any matter considered at such meeting or hearing will need a record of the 
proceedings, and for such purposes may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 
appeal is made. 
 We are an equal opportunity agency.  Pursuant to the provisions of the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to 
participate in this meeting is asked to advise the South Broward Hospital District at least 
7 days before the meeting by contacting Tonya Shaw at tshaw@mhs.net or at (954) 
276-5293. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the South Broward 
Hospital District using the Florida Relay Service at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or at 1-800-
955-8770 (Voice). 

For more information, you may contact Frank P. Rainer, Senior Vice President 
and General Counsel, Legal Department, South Broward Hospital District, 3111 Stirling 
Road, Hollywood, Florida 33312. 
 Dated this 7th day of November, 2019. 

 


